
From: noreply@getstreamline.com
To: BoardComment
Subject: New form submission received: Written Public Comment
Date: Thursday, March 23, 2023 10:12:49 AM

 

Written Public Comment

First
Name:

Linda

Last
Name:

Prentiss

Address:

Email:

Written
Public
Comment:

I am OUTRAGED that you intend to spend our Tax
money to build anything with as many bathrooms as are
required in an outdoor public-use area as described in the
Skate Park initial review! SPECIFICALLY USING MY TAX
MONEY FROM THE 5 LOTS I OWN ON NORWICH
THAT YOU WON'T ALLOW ME TO BUILD ON!!! Linda
Prentiss

Written
Comment
to be read
at::

Policy Committee Meeting

Written
Comment
to be read
at::

Board Meeting

Written
Comment
to be read
at::

Finance Committee Meeting

 

mailto:noreply@getstreamline.com
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From: noreply@getstreamline.com
To: BoardComment
Subject: New form submission received: Written Public Comment
Date: Wednesday, March 29, 2023 10:12:23 AM

 

Written Public Comment

First
Name:

Linda

Last
Name:

Prentiss

Address:

Email:

Written
Public
Comment:

Please convey my OUTRAGE that a large Park with
SEVERAL bathrooms would even be considered, when
I've owned 5 lots on Norwich (Assessment#023-392-028)
with Water Meter #91 that I cannot build on!!! WHERE IS
YOUR FAIRNESS ???

Written
Comment
to be read
at::

Resources & Infrastructure Committee Meeting

Written
Comment
to be read
at::

Board Meeting

Written
Comment
to be read
at::

Finance Committee Meeting

Written
Comment
to be read
at::

Policy Committee Meeting

 

mailto:noreply@getstreamline.com
mailto:boardcomment@cambriacsd.org
https://www.cambriacsd.org/






From: noreply@getstreamline.com
To: BoardComment
Subject: New form submission received: Written Public Comment
Date: Thursday, March 23, 2023 2:36:58 PM

 

Written Public Comment

First
Name:

Jeff

Last
Name:

Wilson

Address:

Email:

Written
Public
Comment:

Related to AB 992 - Social Media. I'm assuming from the
language that any single Board, Committee or
Commission member is prohibited from using social
media to communicate a personal position on a particular
legislative item and lobby for that position. But that is an
assumption. I don't believe the language specifically
prohibits this and it seems appropriate to spell that out, at
least in CCSD Social Media Policy. Thank you....

Written
Comment
to be read
at::

Board Meeting

Reply / Manage

Powered by Streamline.
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From: Dolores Miera
To: BoardComment
Subject: Santa Rosa Creek - Infrastructure
Date: Monday, April 3, 2023 9:24:44 AM

To:  Board of Directors- Cambria Community Service District and Resources &Infrastructure Committee

First of all, I appreciate all that you do for Cambria and its water and infrastructure.  Keep up the good
work and thank you for all the time you devote to this intensive work.  

I am a resident of the Oak Terrace Mobile Home park located at 1226 Main St., Cambria, CA 93428
that backs up to the Santa Rosa Creek.  My home actually backs up to the Santa Rosa Creek.  

As you know the March 10, 2023  storm brought a huge amount of rain in a short period of time and a
muddy, muddy mess to our Mobile Home park.  The streets were flooded and subsequently "mudded."
As the creek overran its banks, rain water was unable to drain into the creek and began rising about 1 ft /
hour causing an evacuation of the residents.
My home was flooded with water and mud only underneath the mobilehome up to a foot but did not enter
the mobile home itself.  I am not the absolute "lowest" residence in the park.  Others may not have been
as lucky. My tool shed and surrounding yard became a mud filled mess. 

I'm writing to you today to ask if there is anything that can be done to shore up the infrastructure along
the Santa Rosa Creek where we residents live, to prevent the next (and unfortunately there will be a
next) devastating flooding episode?

As I look out over my back fence, I see some very large trees that came down during the storm, now lying
in the creek, directly across from my house.  If that group of trees starts to float down the creek and get
clogged downstream, the next flood may occur sooner!  Can this potential hazard be removed soon? 
Will there be a clean up the creek project?

This is an over 55+ park and many are on a fixed income here, and unable to leave the area during an
evacuation order.

The owners of the park (Waterhouse Management) hired Mercado Landscaping to remove the mud in the
streets and from our driveways, which was causing massive walking and driving problems.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and I look forward to your response soon.

Dolores Miera

Cambria, CA 93428

mailto:dolomm2@gmail.com
mailto:boardcomment@cambriacsd.org


From: Dina Hornby
To: BoardComment
Subject: Santa Rosa Creek Infrastructure/ Creek Flooding
Date: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 12:06:35 PM

To the Board of Directors:﻿
My name is Dina Hornby, I have lived at the Oak Terrace Mobile Home Park﻿ for over 14 years.
On March 10, 2023 the majority of the residents on the lower level of the community were evacuated because of the
overflow of the creek flooding our properties resulting in damages to the residents areas and personal property. The
mud left from the flooding was in some places a foot deep.
**Im sending this e-mail to request that the Santa Rosa Creek infrastructure be placed on the public meeting agenda
for discussion and what actions can be taken to prevent this ever happening again.
The amount of fallen trees lying in the creek and the amount of structural loss is amazing to see.
The costs for clean up to the residents has been overwhelming. This is a senior park and the majority of residents
live off of social security. It has been a hardship for all.
Thank you for your consideration of this request.
Dina Hornby

Cambria, Ca 93428

Sent from my iPad

mailto:dinamight@att.net
mailto:boardcomment@cambriacsd.org


From:
To: BoardComment
Subject: GENERAL COMMENT: STATUS OF MISSION COUNTRY DISPOSAL RELIEF PROPOSAL
Date: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 11:23:27 AM

President Dean, Vice President Gray, and members of the Board:

Six months ago, Mission Country Disposal raised its bi-monthly base fee from
$53 to $100.  That was a 78% increase and low-income households have been
severely impacted.  It was suggested to the board that relief be given to low-
income households and President Dean and Vice President Gray volunteered to
find a way to provide this relief.

Families have been impacted by this burdensome increase for over six months
and yet, to my knowledge, no relief has been provided.  What has been going
on and when will this relief be implemented?  More than good intentions is
necessary.

What is the status of this proposal and what does the Board intend to do?

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Donald Archer

P.S.: Would you please include these comments in the public record?
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